
Scott Tessier, Chair & CEO  
Canada-Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board(C-NLOPB) 
5th floor TD Place, 140 Water Street 
St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador 
Canada, A1C 6H6 
information@cnlopb.nl.ca 
 
  
Dear Mr. Scott Tessier 
  
Re: Deadline Extended for Public Review of Draft Western Newfoundland and Labrador 
Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) Update Report 
 

I would like to thank you for the extension providing this opportunity to comment on the SEA 

draft report. http://www.cnlopb.nl.ca/pdfs/wnlsea/wnlseaupdateen.pdf is quite a document. 

Please be instrumental in preventing the catastrophic-like existence created and left in the 

wake of fracking from happening to us, here in Newfoundland. The total disregard for all life 

wherever fracking occurs is like watching the news on Syria. 

Make the oil companies do the work to ensure safety and health before you permit them to 

change our lives irrevocably. While I don’t believe The Western Newfoundland and Labrador 

Strategic Environmental Assessment (SEA) Update Report reads strong enough make this 

happen, I do believe that you, in your trusted position with our C-NLOPB, can use the significant 

items and prevent hydraulic fracturing in all its forms to extract shale oil from underneath the 

seabed in our part of the Gulf of St. Lawrence. Per http://albertavoices.ca/ how can you possibly 

risk this anywhere? I believe Newfoundland should remain frack-free. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely 

Elizabeth M. Campbell 

Intent and Trusting Western Newfoundlander 

Cc. Kathy Dunderdale, Premier of Newfoundland and Labrador 

premier@gov.nl.ca 

 

Stephen Harper, Prime Minister, Government of Canada 

 pm@pm.gc.ca 
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